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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 11:43 AM

To: sierraproperties.mn@gmail.com

Cc: Heitman, Grant (CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Birkholz, Jean (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 1177 Albemarle Street

Mr. Her, 

In my letter previously sent, I did not indicate a Legislative Hearing date.  Please contact 

Inspector Heitman (651-266-8997) as soon as possible to do an inspection.  I have rescheduled 

the appeal to February 14 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 

 

Also disregard the Public Hearing date of February 15.   

 

Reply if you received this email. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


